## Hello,

Thank you for your service. My husband, Jack Anderson has been a landlord since he was 19 years old. He is now 64. He has sacrificed time and lifestyle to house people in his mostly modest homes and apartments. He has let tenants go without paying to his detriment many, many times. Likewise, I have fallen into the same issues and together, married just less than three years we respect our tenants and their needs. However, as we are functioning on limited incomes and lots of expenses, we too need to be considered when economic helps are being considered. We DO need our rents! Please do not through us into a spot of those who can afford to sacrifice rents because we have bills and expenses, maintenance, and repairs that never stop.

Again, thank you for your hard work in service to the State of Oregon. Sincerely,

Annette Trucke (Anderson) and Jack E Anderson

Annette Trucke
Audacious Consulting
AnnetteTrucke.com
AnnetteTrucke@gmail.com
541.953.0537
PO Box 40322
Eugene, OR 97404
Author of--Audacious Consulting's Dream Launching Manual